HILTINGBURY
SCHOOLS PTA Newsletter

Christmas is a very busy time of year for the PTA. Even though there is no Christmas fair this year we have still
been non stop.

Class and year group bubble visits from the Elfridges shop are all set to go ahead on the 14th - 17th December
across both schools. We are so excited to be able to offer the children an opportunity to choose something
special, for someone special- We have been busy sourcing over 1000 gifts to ensure there is wide variety to
available to choose. They are currently being wrapped, ready to quarantine at the school before the last week of
term.

For the third year running, we have offered great quality Christmas trees for sale. We have been blown away by
the rise in popularity this year, partially due to more people staying home at home for Christmas. It's great fun
helping people choose their tree and it’s lovely to receive pictures of your beautifully decorated trees.

We always look forward to our PTA Christmas tradition of giving each class £50 to purchase some class resources.
This year the junior school classes have decided to all band together and use their money to treat the children to
an online Pantomine, which they are really looking forward to enjoying on the last day of term. The Infant school
have requested a long list of wonderful items, that are wrapped and ready to go into the school to surprise the
children with.

Enjoy the Christmas break and we’ll see you next year.
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Gift selections will take place in class and year group

Go to www. yourschoollottery.co.uk and Bubbles,

search hiltingbury
My Teacher is a Werewolf Until 19 Dec

Get a signed copy of a new book written by a talented
parent

Christmas Code Breaker Challenge Until 4 Jan

Christmassy Trail to run from Dec 19 - Jan 4

Committee Meeting 14Jan

Come along and get involved in the fund raising

Break the Rules Day
Sponsorship & Donations £1,312 The ultimate mufti day

@ committee.hspta@gmail.co.uk

Thank you to all the Elfridges
wrappers who helped wrap
over 900 presents.

@ www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta

.|: www.facebook.com/groups/hspta




